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Dear Parents, 
I hope you have all had a lovely half term break. Thank you to everyone who 
attended the ‘All at C’ weekend at St Matthew’s Church. Many people commented on 
the fantastic art work on display. 
Thankyou also for your support during our SIAMS inspection on the last day before we 
broke up. I cannot tell you the official grading received yet, due to the report having 
to go through a rigorous review process, but I will let you know as soon as I can. The 
children, as ever, did us proud. 
 
What’s on this week: 

All 
Summer 

Please remember to send your child with sun cream, a bottle of water and 
a hat throughout this coming half term 

5th June Return to school 
Fulford Y7 teacher visiting Y6 to begin transition work 
Worship Team leading Collective Worship on theme of Friendship 

6th June York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 

7th June Cricket day  
Open the Book in Village Hall 

8th June Art day in Village Hall postponed due to General Election 

9th June School Council meeting at lunch with Mrs Christison 

 
Celebrations 
Last week, the certificates went to: 

 Alfie in Reception, for showing kindness when someone was hurt 

 Maximus in Y1 for fantastic writing 

 Everyone in Y2 for their amazing attitudes and hard work in their SATs 

 Gemma in Y3 for super map work in Geography and for being a very helpful 

member of the class 

 Lily A, Esme K and Ephraim in Y5/6 for being a great panel during a debate 

about who was to blame for the sinking of the Titanic 

The lunchtime award went to Maximus last week and William in Reception was given 
the ‘star writing’ award for doing an amazing amount of writing. 
 
Also, Tom and Sam H shared their reading certificates from Local History Month and 
Micah showed off his swimming certificate. 
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Languages Day 
On Monday 12th June, Mrs Denison is holding a Languages Day, similar to the Maths 
Day we had in January. If you would like to call in any time during the day to see 
what the children are learning, please feel free. The day will culminate in an assembly 
held in the Village Hall, to share what the children have done throughout the day. This 
will start at 2.30pm if you would like to join us. 

 
 
Great Get Together Weekend 
Sunday 18th June sees our Great Get Together in the Village Hall from 3pm. Tickets 
are available from the school office. Do try to come along to this event, as 
communities all over the country get together to meet new people and celebrate 
community.  
 
Staffing Update 
Miss Hodgson has been appointed as a Year 6 teacher at St. Paul’s Church of England 
Primary School, from September. Whilst I will be incredibly sorry to see her go, I wish 
her every success at her new school. The recruitment process has now begun to find 
a replacement teacher. I shall keep you informed of any developments. 
 
Breakfast Club Payments 
We are now able to operate a similar system for Breakfast Club fees and attendance 
as we do for lunch payments. Please ensure your child’s account is in credit before 
using the Club. Reminders of debit balances will be sent out weekly, via email where 
possible, as we do with lunch balances now. We hope this will be a smooth transition 
and ultimately make the administration for the club more effective. 
 
Sainsbury Vouchers 
The last day for bringing in these vouchers is June 30th. Please could you bring any 
you have in to school so that we can have a final total to spend. 
 
 
Cartridges 
We have the following unused ink cartridges in school which we no longer need. If 
you can make use of them and are happy to make a small donation to our School 
Fund, please contact the administration team. 
 
2 x Colour Hewlett Packard H344 
2 x Black Hewlett Packard H339 (Twinpacks) 
2 x Colour Hewlett Packard H344 (Twinpacks) 
 
 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  


